
Important Communication to PGDTDM students  

 

 All the students of PGDTDM - 7th Batch (2018) and backlog students of 

previous batches are requested to pay their Second Semester Course Fees of Rs. 

5,000/- (Gen/OBC) and Rs.4,500/- (SC,ST/PWD) on or before 15-08-2018 in the 

form of Demand Draft drawn in favour of NIRD-DEC-PGD-SRD  payable at 

Hyderabad.  After receipt of the course fee the printed course books will be sent.  

The 7th batch students who have appeared for First Semester Examinations during 

the first week of July 2018 need not wait for the declaration of results.   

 

Associate Professor (CPGS&DE) 

 


